SCENIC FOOTHILLS COMMUNITY COUNCIL

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
Your Board of Directors of Scenic Foothills
Community Council extends to you seasons
greetings and wishes you safe holidays and a
healthy, prosperous new year.

January 2™ Meeting Canceled
The January 2™ Council meeting has been
canceled as it would have come so close to the end
of the holidays. Our next meeting will be
February 6, 2003.

NEEDED: Ideas for Future Meeting_
Topics

In licu of the January Council meeting, your
Board of Directors will meet to discuss ideas for
topics for our meetings over the next few months.
If you have any topics on which you would like
more information, please contact any of your
Board members (see phone numbers and email
addresses at the end of this notice) as soon as
possible.

At our February meeting we expect to continue
our discussion of roads in our neighborhoods.
Lance Wilbur from the Municipality will
describe the differences in “Collector Streets™

- and “Neighborhood Roads”. Many of our
members believe that Pioneer Drive and 2
Street desperately need upgrades. This
presentation will help us with the process for
requesting the upgrades.
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Another meeting may also include a —d

presentation on establishing Neighborhood
Watch in our areas.

There are many citizen advisory groups
in the Municipality working on a
transportation study for East Anchorage
and-on revisions to-the zoning ordinances
and on the sign ordinance. We will bring.
this information to you as it is available.

New Parks

A high priority request from our Council
members to the Municipality has been to
add parks to the Eastside, particularly
the vacant land to the East of the
overpass at 36" & Muldoon. This land
is zoned for multi-family homes and
could be developed to a very high
density. The Council is seeking ideas on
how the property could be utilized as a
park, and ways the Municipality could
finance it acquisition. Look for
discussion of this at a future meeting.

Noise Buffer and Patterson Road
Upgrade, Phase 2

The preliminary plans and specifications
for Phase 2 of the Patterson Road
upgrade and the noise buffer on the NW
side of the Tudor/Muldoon curve
(Project 99-35b) are available at the
Municipality. Written comments are due
by January 10. If you need additional
information about the project, call
Russell Oswald, Project Administrator,
at 343-8196.

THANK YOU TO BRITTANY PLACE!
A big thanks goes out to Brittany Place for their financial
contribution to the Scenic Foothills Community Council.
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Next Meeting February 6, 2003
7:00 PM Scenic Park Elementary

AGENDA

Minutes

APD Report

Assembly Report
Legistative Report
Schoel Report

Board Officers’ Reports

Presentations:
To be announced in our next newsletter

Old Business
New Business




